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SSE was well represented in tailgating village before the Tulane vs. Tulsa game on
Saturday, November 2nd. Current students, alumni, Board of Advisors members,
faculty, and staff enjoyed free food, free beverages, and great company on the
beautiful sunny fall day! Dean Foster's dog, Brie, even made an appearance in her
Tulane sweater. SSE Student Government and Science and Engineering Honors
Society members staffed the swag sales table, generating funds to support their
programming throughout the year. Roll Wave! 
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